
 

 

NOW is the time to make your reservation for the 56th Class Reunion Celebration Dinner on Saturday, 
October 22, 2022!!   This event is exclusive to the SAV Class of 1966 and their guest.   

Location:  Newport Beach Tennis Club, 2601 Eastbluff Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660.   

https://www.nbtctennis.com/ 

Time:  5:00 PM to 9 PM 

Cost:  $85 per person  

All Reservations must be received by Friday, 10/14/22.  No walk-ins accepted the day of the event. 

The evening includes a cocktail hour with appetizers, a full-course buffet dinner with dessert & beverages, no-host bar, 
photos, door prizes and an abundance of fun memories!  Our event location will be outside by the pool, under a covered patio 
with heaters.  Dress is casual, bring a sweater or light jacket too.   This is an outdoor venue,  but we also have the option to 
use indoor tables for those who prefer that option.   

Tickets for the dinner are $85.00 which is the same price as we had for our Saturday dinner at the 50th Reunion.  

The Committee would appreciate you making your reservations ASAP.  The Class of 1966 website enables you to see which 
classmates have made a reservation to attend the 56th Reunion.  Your name on that list will encourage others who are 
considering attending to make their own reservations in order to see you. 

Options for making your reservations: 

• Option 1: Go to the SAV Class of 1966 Website – https://www.66savalleyfalcons.com/ and log in.  At the top of the 
webpage, click on "56th Reunion," then follow the prompts to make your reservation.  The website will allow you to 
make your payment either by credit card or check.  Instructions on who to make your check payable to and where to 
mail it are also included. If you have any problem making your reservation on the website, email Paula at 
pldiluigi@gmail.com.   

• Option 2:  You may also mail in your reservation by completing the attached reservation form (which is attached in 
this email) and mailing it along with your check to the address listed on the form. Instructions on who to make the 
check payable to are included on the form.   

Any other questions about reservations for the dinner?  Contact Paula at pldiluigi@gmail.com. 

We are also currently planning other weekend events that include a Thursday Golf Event, a Friday Pre-Reunion Get-together 
and a Sunday Brunch.  These three activities are also listed on the reservation webpage (under "Option 1").  If you think you 
want to attend any or all of these, please indicate by checking their boxes.  At this time, we are just trying to get an estimate of 
attendance.  No payment is required for these at this time.   

 

 



 
 

HOTEL INFORMATION 

We have blocks of rooms reserved with the following TWO hotels for anyone needing hotel accommodations during the 
reunion weekend. 

Hotel # 1:        The Atrium Hotel at the Orange County Airport 
18700 McArthur Blvd, Irvine, CA 92612  
 
Website:  https://www.atriumhotel.com/ 

                            Phone:  949-833-2770 

Upon making your reservation, please indicate you are with the “Santa Ana Valley Class of 1966 High School 
Reunion.”  Reservations must be made by 9/30/22 to get the group rate of $159. 

Guaranteed room rate for our group is $159 per night (regular $170).  The group rate applies to the dates 10/20/22 to 
10/24/22 (Thursday to Monday).  

The hotel was renovated in 2020-21 and includes complimentary wireless high-speed internet, complimentary breakfast, pool 
with cabanas and new renovated fitness center. 

Parking rate per day is $18.00 per day (regular $24) 

Reservations for the Atrium Hotel must be made by 9/30/22 to get the group rate of $159 
 
Hotel # 2:        Hyatt Regency John Wayne Airport Newport Beach 
                         4545 MacArthur Blvd, Newport Beach, CA  92660   

(when making your reservation, make sure to indicate it's for the Hyatt Regency John Wayne Airport) 

                        Website: www.hyatt.com 

                        Phone: 949-724-1234 

Upon making reservation, please indicate you are with “The Santa Ana Valley High School Class Reunion.”  Reservations must 
be made by 9/23/22 to get the group rate of $189. 

Guaranteed room rate for our group is $189 per night for a standard room.   The group rate applies to the dates 10/21/22 to 
10/23/22 (Friday to Sunday). 

The hotel has a full-service restaurant and includes: 

• Complimentary round-trip transportation from OC/John Wayne Airport (SNA) 
• Complimentary basic wireless internet access in guest room 
• Complimentary in-room safe, in-room refrigerator, Keurig coffee maker 
• Complimentary access to pool and fitness center 
• Self-parking $25 per day per car with unlimited in/out privileges 

Reservations for the Hyatt Regency John Wayne Airport Newport Beach must be made by 9/23/22 to get the group rate of 
$189 

Both hotels are within close proximity to the Newport Beach Tennis Club and John Wayne Airport.   



Questions about hotels??  please email John Vaught at rjohn31@yahoo.com or Paula Pletcher DiLuigi at pldiluigi@gmail.com 

 
OTHER REUNION EVENTS 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2022, "CALLING ALL GOLFERS"......anyone who would like to play a round of golf with former 
classmates should contact John Vaught @ 949-533-9628.  Location:  Strawberry Farms Golf Course, Irvine | Time:  10 AM. 
| Green Fees:  TBD, once John knows how many players, he will be able to find out the discounted cost per person and will 
advise those who have signed up.  If you plan to attend this event, please indicate during registration process so we have a 
sense of the numbers attending.  

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2022 PRE-REUNION NO-HOST GET-TOGETHER.....This is an evening event (exact time to be 
determined) at the NEW “701 Restaurant Bar and Grill” (formerly "Original Mike's" ) at 100 South Main Street, Santa 
Ana.   Our group will be meeting outside in the courtyard (same area as where we were for the 50th reunion).  We are 
planning to invite other SAV classes to this event (classes of 1964 - 1968) as well.  If you wish to attend this event, please 
indicate during the registration process so we have a sense of the numbers attending. (this is a no-host event) 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2022,  NO-HOST BRUNCH AT MORENO'S RESTAURANT, 4328 E Chapman Avenue, Orange, CA. 
Time:  10 AM to 1:00 PM.  More details to come about menu choices and cost.  We will be seated on the outside patio 
courtyard.  If you wish to attend this event, please indicate during the registration process so we have a sense of the numbers 
attending.   

 

Thanks so much for your patience in waiting for our reunion to actually take place!  Planning any event during these strange 
times has been very challenging, and we almost gave up.  Fortunately, things eventually came together, and we're excited 
now that it's actually going to happen!  We hope everyone is as excited as we are to finally be able to come together to 
celebrate!   

We will continue to work behind the scenes to make this Reunion as good as it can possibly be and look forward to seeing 
many of you! 

Your 56th Reunion Committee:  Paula (Pletcher) DiLuigi, Melody (Rains) Vaught, Thomasine (Engisch) Mariola, Suzi Furry, 
Barbara (Hizar) Addington, Libby (Dailey) Heise, Jackye (Partin) Maxwell, John Vaught, Steve Truslow and Glenn Smiley 

 
 

Website:  https://www.66savalleyfalcons.com/ 
 

 


